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Statement of Bangladesh in the Review of Eritrea during the 32nd session of the Working Group on Universal Periodic Review (UPR) of the Human Rights Council, Geneva, 28 January 2019
Thank you, Mr. President. We welcome the delegation of Eritrea and note the presentation of the national report.  
Mr. President,

For a discussion on the human rights situation of Eritrea, security challenges confronting the country since its emergence form an important context. We hope the recent peace deals and engagements with its three immediate neighbors would bring peace, security and development in the country. For that, the Government needs to remain engaged in fulfilling its human rights commitments during and beyond this transitional period. Areas to focus include provisions to review national service for indefinite period.  Despite challenges, the Government’s efforts in health and education sectors, deserves support from the international community. While sustaining its notable efforts to eradicate poverty and food insecurity through agricultural transformation, the Government should take care of the need for adequate housing for all.
We recommend Eritrea,

1) To strengthen efforts to promote and protect rights of children, including through introduction of effective juvenile justice system;
2) To create congenial atmosphere for more engagement of the Diaspora in its socio-economic development;

We wish Eritrea a successful UPR. 

Thank you. 

